

Date: 23rd April 2025

Circular No. BBPSBV/11-25

Implementation of School Bag Weight Policy (Classes I to V)

Dear Parents.

As per the recommendations of the Ministry of Education (MoE), the weight of school bags for students in Classes I to V should not exceed 10% of the student's body weight. However, studies and surveys have revealed that many children carry bags weighing 20% to 30% of their body weight, leading to immediate discomfort and long-term health implications.

At Bal Bharati Public School, Brij Vihar, we have implemented this policy to promote the health and well-being of our young learners. To support this initiative, selected books are retained in school with prior intimation, and class teachers will regularly share "Bag for Next Day" information to help manage what students need to carry.

To ensure adherence to these guidelines, the school will conduct **random monthly checks** on the weight of students' bags.

We are sharing an article from a leading newspaper that reflects upon the health concerns related to heavy school bags.



As we strive to safeguard the health and well-being of our children, we kindly seek your continued support in reinforcing mindful practices at home. One simple yet impactful step is to **help your child pack only the necessary materials for each school day**.

By working together — educators, parents, and students — we can significantly reduce the physical burden on our children and foster a healthier, more supportive learning environment.

Let us lighten their load, so they can carry the weight of their dreams instead.

Swapna Nair Principal